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TO
COME

The City of Auburn Community Services Department has used Coronavirus
Aid, Relief and Economic Security (CARES) Act funding to help more than

6,126 Auburn residents so far, with more funding to come. 

We helped 549 people stay in their
homes and navigate losing their homes
by providing utility, mortgage and rental

assistance and connecting them with
local agencies who can help 

provide shelter. 

The City has applied for another
round of funding that is expected to
total $750,000, allowing us to lend
even more help to our community. 

We supported the Lee-Russell Council of
Governments' Senior Center housed at
the Boykin Community Center, which has
cared for one of our most vulnerable
populations throughout the pandemic.

$397,060 has gone to the Food Bank of 
East Alabama and the Auburn Community 
Development Corporation to feed the food insecure in
our area through local nonprofits and the Boykin
Community Center Food Pantry. 

FEEDING THE 

HUNGRY

QUESTIONS? 
Find more info at
auburnalabama.org/
community-development.

FOR HOMELESSNESS
PREVENTION

$7,033

IMPACTED 361
YOUTH
$90,000 went to agencies that support
Auburn's youth like the Boys and Girls Clubs
of Greater Lee County and Joyland Child
Development Center.  

$147,881

SENIOR
CITIZEN
SERVICES

as of 
April 2021

PROVIDING FOR AND
SUPPORTING FAMILIES

More than 136 families have received
support through $55,000 that has
gone to agencies like the Family

Resource Center, the Domestic
Violence Intervention Center and

Esperanza House.


